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SUBJECT:  SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT – PRESENTATIONS / INFORMATION 

 

 Teacher Recruitment for SY2012-13 

 

 

BACKGROUND: As a member of the Western Virginia Public Education Consortium, 

BCPS will participate in the annual WVPEC Job Fair.  The 2012 event is 

scheduled for Friday and Saturday, February 3 and 4. 

 

 Although it is too soon to know our exact staffing needs for next school 

year, it has been helpful to maintain a presence at job fairs – especially 

WVPEC - which provides participating school divisions with a searchable 

database with contact information and qualifications of those who 

attended the fair. 

 

 Job fair responsibilities will be shared over the two day period among 

administrative staff and lead teachers. 

 

 Job fair expenses to recruit highly qualified teachers are reimbursable 

with Title II-A funds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 9, 2012……..……………………………………………………….…………….…….AGENDA ITEM:  11-12:  XIII.-A. 



 

 
Friday, Feb. 3 - 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

Saturday, Feb. 4 - 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
@ the Salem Civic Center 
1001 Boulevard, Salem, VA  
Inclement Weather Dates:  February 10 & 11 

call 540-831-6399 or check www.wvpec.org for updates 
 

 
 

 
Participating Virginia School Divisions: 

Alleghany County * Bath County * Botetourt County * Carroll County  
Craig County * Floyd County * Franklin County * Galax City * Giles County  

Henry County * Martinsville City * Montgomery County * Patrick County  
Pulaski County * Roanoke City * Roanoke County * Salem City * Wythe County 

 

 
Most divisions will be using a Uniform Job 

Application ~ for uniform job application and information, visit 
www.wvpec.org or email wvpec.executive.asst@gmail.com 

(Because some divisions are going paperless, you may be asked to file an electronic application.) 

 
 

A representative from the Virginia Department of Education’s Licensure Division will be available  
to answer any licensure questions you may have! 

 
Did you know? 

• For the 2011-2012 school year, over 500 vacancies were posted and filled in the divisions 
listed above! 

• By speaking with the school representatives, you can create a lasting impression that will 
resonate as 2012-2013 positions become available! 

• Vacancies will materialize in all content areas! 
Applications welcome from: 

• College seniors and graduate students enrolled in teacher preparation programs 
• Teachers interested in relocating 
• Career Switchers that have received their Provisional (Career Switcher) License and are 

eligible to enter Level II of a Career Switcher program 
 

 


